
 

 

 

                                      

 

 
14 – 36 Lesdon Avenue, Cranbourne Vic 3977 

Phone: (03) 5996 8900  
Email: rangebank.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Web: www.rangebankps.vic.edu.au 

 

 

Be Respectful Be Safe Be Kind Be a Learner 
Dear Families,  

Our Foundation enrolments are now open.   

We are looking forward to welcoming new Foundation students as they begin school life at Rangebank Primary 

School in 2021. Starting school is a big change and it is important that all children feel happy and secure at 

school.  

We have an excellent Foundation transition programme that generally takes place during October and 

November, though there is some uncertainty around this created by Covid19. We will send further information 

regarding this program at the beginning of October. In the meantime, you could take a virtual tour of our 

school by visiting our website at www.rangebankps.vic.edu.au.   

To start primary school your child must turn five years of age, or older, by 30 April of the year that they start 

school. Rangebank Primary School starts taking enrolments as early as May the year before your child is due to 

start school. 

There are two ways to enrol your child at our school you can: 

1. Complete enrolment online by scanning this ‘enrol now’ QR Code and we will send you an enrolment 

link to complete online. If the QR does not work, or  you would prefer to just email the school and 

request an online link for enroling your child, you can do so by emailing; 

rangebank.ps@education.vic.gov.au   

OR 

2. Complete a hard copy enrolment. You can download the forms from our 

website -  www.rangebankps.vic.edu.au 

Complete the forms and either post or email them to the school, the 

address is at the bottom of this letter.  

There are two ways to use a QR code 

1. Open the camera on your phone and point toward the QR code. Follow 

the prompts.  

2. Use a QR code reader app on your phone, scan the ‘enrol now’ code and 

follow the prompts. You will be taken to your personal email where you 

can enter your information and press send.  Download the QR App from 

the App Store or Play Store if you don’t already have one.        

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Ben Vevers 

Principal 

mailto:rangebank.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.rangebankps.vic.edu.au/
https://www.rangebankps.vic.edu.au/

